
SEDBERGH PRIMARY PARENTS TEACHERS AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION MEETING

**Minutes of meeting held on 05th February 2014 at Sedbergh Primary School,
7.30pm**

Present: Linda Livsey, Linda Allen, Joyce Scarr, Michelle Hartley, Linda Greensmith, Stacey Mitchell, Jill Harper, Becky Gubbins, Hazel Watson, Lindsay Moorhouse, Julie Sen

Apologies: Ean Moorhouse, Kate Waller, Michelle & Steven Middleton,
Garth Steadman, Phil & Marie Gardner, Sarah & Paul Hoggarth, Mrs Wilson, Mrs Wetton,

1) Chairman's Report

Website

Michelle Hartley has been working on the website for the PTFA, looks very professional - so many thanks. Will link to Sedbergh Primary School and will get it up and running ASAP. Need photos and will put on up and coming events and information on how much we have raised etc. Linda Greensmith will email minutes of meetings to put on website rather than email out to everyone.

School Disco

Disco arranged for Friday 28th February, with DJ Danny. Out of 170 children in the school 123 came to the last one – so everyone agreed that it is a worthwhile event that the children enjoy.

Movie Afternoon/ evening

Discussed the possibility of having a movie evening/ afternoon with two groups infants and juniors – Andrew Allen could possibly help with this??. Also talked about having a tuck shop at flicks in the fells - need to discuss at next meeting

FRA Relays

Fraser Livsey will come and talk to us at the next meeting about the FRA relays later in the year.

One big sleep over

Discussed the possibility of having a big sleep over - ask Angela Metcalf?? And discuss in more details at next meeting.

Calendars

Linda Allen will bring a calendar to the next meeting for everyone to have a look at.

Big Write Book

Discussed the possibility of having a perfectly bound book with all the stories of 500 words that the juniors are writing for the BBC Big Write competition

Year 6 Year Book

Linda Allen will contact Carol Gough (Masie's mum) to arrange the year 6 book, which was very popular last year.

What to spend the money on?

All in agreement that it would be good to raise enough money for a bank of i-pads that could be used throughout the school – target of £5,000 we could put this on the web site and encourage people to give more to help us reach this target for the i-pads.

Discussed re-vamping the kitchen, as the school needs chopping boards, pots and pans etc. Agreed that we would donate £400 from the PTFA for this.

Any other ideas

Discussed bag packing in Morrissons/ Asda, Solar panels as a joint venture with Settlebeck

3) Matters arising from minutes of last meeting

All agreed that true and correct

Date of next meeting is 30th April 2014